
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, City Manager 

DATE: August 14, 2020 

RE: Request to Conduct March and Resource Rally – Stomp the Stigma 

The attached memorandum from Port & Harbors Director Steve Corporon is self-
explanatory and requires no elaboration on the part of my office. Unless the City Council 
directs otherwise, my office intends to authorize the Port & Harbors Director to approve 
Stomp the Stigma’s request to conduct a march and resource rally on Saturday, 
September 26, 2020. 
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